
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Welcome to Greenwich Nursery School! 

 
We are so excited to welcome you into our classroom! We hope that this first preschool experience 

will be a happy and special one for your child, and we thank you for allowing us to be part of it. Our 

first few school days will be spent getting to know our classroom, new friends, classroom rules, and 

daily routine. We have many fun activities planned for this month! We’ll learn about the season of 

autumn, visit the Bookmobile, and have lots of time outside on the playground. During fire prevention 

week, local firefighters will visit us to teach us about fire safety and let us explore their fire truck. We 

will visit the Scholastic Book Fair October 30th.  information regarding the Scholastic Book Fair will be 

coming home soon.  Our trip to the West Portal Pumpkin Patch will be held on Thursday, October 25th, 

and our class Halloween party is on Tuesday, October 30th.  Our color of the month is orange and our 

shape of the month is a triangle. Get ready for a fun year in the Star class! 

 

Daily Reminders 

 

 Please have your child use the bathroom each day before school. 
 Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case of 

accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to 

season. 

 Attendance sheets are in each classroom. Please be sure to sign your child in and out each 

day. 

 Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake and water will be provided for snack. Birthday kids 

may bring in a non-edible treat or goodie bag to hand out to their classmates (optional). 

 

Snack 

 
 Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day. Snack 

bags should be labeled and placed above your child’s hook when you come into school. 

 Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month.  

  Please do not send in snacks on Birthday Days.  

 Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any 

peanut or tree nut products. Thank you! 
 
Outdoor Fun! 

 
Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor play and indoor physical activity. Sneakers and 

closed-toe shoes are a must for playground safety. We also recommend sending your child with a 

jacket or sweatshirt. We try to go outside each day, weather permitting. In case of inclement 

weather, we will go upstairs to Memorial Hall for large motor activities. 
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